INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

SIS/CIR/2022-23/027 6™ Jan, 2023

Dear Parents,

We have received several mails regarding the MR vaccination Campaign. Please
understand this campaign is a Government initiative. All children who are in the
age group of 9 months to 15 years have to be given the MR vaccine even if a child
has taken his/her regular MMR doses. Please send the consent form with all the
details filled in and a copy of the immunization chart attached with it by Monday,
9th January, 2023. The consent form of those students who are not taking the
vaccine must be sent too with the details filled in and stating the reason for not
taking the vaccine.

Please visit the website given below for further clarifications.
https://mrvc-westbengal.com

Thank you for your cooperation.

Regards.

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal
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